May 8%, 2023

Lake and Peninsula School District and School Board
P.O. Box 498
King Salmon, AK 99613

Dear Lake and Peninsula School District Employees and Board members,

We, the Tanalian School LSAC, are writing to make you aware, if you are not already, of House
Bill 105 that is currently making its way through the Alaska State legislation and to encourage
you to support this bill in all ways possible.

This bill simply adjusts the current law on parent informed consent to greater protect the right of
parent involvement in the educational process of their children and, thereby, protecting each
individual child and their unique needs. HB 105 is attempting to more fully align current law
with the overwhelming laws and precedents set down in education to respect parent’s
involvement and a partnership between educators and parents for the best educational outcomes
for all our uniquely individual students.

We, the Tanalian School LSAC, unanimously support this bill and have submitted written
support individually to the State level. We now request that the LPSD Board do the same, both
formally as a school board, if possible, and individually as concerned parents and community

members.

Options for submitting support:
1. Submit feedback on Bill as it moves through legislation:
https://www.akleg.gov/basis/Home/Billsandl.aws

2. Contact our local representatives:

Thank you in advance for your continued receptiveness to local community and parent input.
We appreciate the time and effort gf-our district.

Darcy Lorentzen

Eric Davidson

Jen Opland
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